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Comments: Wilderness should not contain cabins. The original ANICLA allowed the owners of previously

constructed cabins to use them for a period of time but they were to be phased out and eventually removed when

the last immediate family member died. Any changes which would allow them to remain is a step backward. The

proposed rules seems to allow them to remain for an unspecified period of time/forever. There is no wilderness if

people live in it. Don't make the ANICLA cabins permanent.


